
Please Submit This E~mail to Motion 11-2057 as a Public Comment-Reina 
Gomez 

rei nag@commscapeinc.com <reinag@commscapeinc.com> Tue, Aug 20, 2013 at 11:12 AM 
To: Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org 
Cc: el-sereno-village-com mercia! ization-plan-petition@googlegroups. com, yo lie. garcia98@g mai I. com, 
mejiatribe@sbcglobal.net 

Good Morning Mr. VillanUe\la, 

This e-mail in regard to the Motion to post "Rose Hills" signs. I am against this motion because it will 
only be confusing for everyone including El Sereno Residents and anyone looking for the actual "Rose Hills 
Cemetery". The "Rose Hills" cemetery is in the city of Whittier, CA and the name should stay with the 
cemetery. The city needs to focus on spending what little funds we ha\le on things that matter and impro\lements 
that will make a difference. This seems like a pointless waste of good time, efforts and funds. 

I am glad that things are trying to change in the El Sereno Community but I cannot help but say that they are 
trying to change things that do not need to be changed (e.g. adding Rose Hills Signs, Lombardy Hill Project). 
We need to start trying to change our community in constructi-ve ways by cleaning our streets of trash, debris, 

abandoned vehicles, remo\ling graffiti, impro-ving our community center/schools/park etc. The fact that time, 
money and energy is being spent on "Signs" and a "name" is ridiculous and mindless; it makes me feel 
that someone needs to adjust their priorities in the changes they make in El Sereno. Please do not go through 
with the Motion to change the name in certain parts of El Sereno, let's stop wasting time on things that should 
not e-ven be brought to the ''table" in the first place. Instead, we need to get to work on issues that matter, that 
our community can actually benefit from. 

Smcerely, 

Reina Gomez 
626-221-6633 


